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 207-882-5515

April 10, 2017

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

04/10 - Science Club, 2:45-4:30pm
04/11 - School Committee Mtng., 
5:30pm
04/13 - Kindergarten Performance 
Festival, 2:05pm
04/17-21 - APRIL VACATION!
04/26 - Gr. 6 Step-Up Day to BRES - 
watch for info. coming home soon
05/13 - Edgecomb’s Town Meeting, 
10am at the Town Hall

Left to right: Olive, Bella 
and Charlotte made an 

animal house to welcome 
the creatures to spring after 

a long winter. 

Have you seen Edgecomb Eddy School 
on Facebook yet? 

It’s just another way we are trying to keep 
you informed. Check us out!



MOST  IMPROVED  STUDENTS 

CONGRATULATIONS to the following students who have been selected as this year’s Most Improved 
Students. These students are selected based 
on a variety of criteria which goes beyond 
academics; it could also be social, behavioral, 
independence, perseverance, or a 
combination.  
These students will be honored in a 
ceremony that will take place on the field 
prior to the Portland Sea Dogs’ game on 
Sunday, April 23rd at 1pm. Each honoree 
receives a free ticket to the game, and prior to 
its start, will be invited to go onto the field 
where their name will be announced and 
will also appear on the large 
scoreboard for all to see.  

★ Lilly-Ann Cowing 
(kindergarten) 

★ Eliza Chase (gr. 1) 
★ Alli Guild (gr. 2) 
★ Ziera Lei Bercasio (gr. 3) 
★ Anna Gosselin (gr. 4) 
★ William Clifford (gr. 5) 
★ Carolyn Potter (gr. 6)

CONGRATULATIONS to our most 
recent M.A.D. E. award recipient 
 Nathalie Paulino of gr. 6 

Nathalie was observed Making A 
Difference at Edgecomb with her 

kindness.

Back row, l. to r. Anna Gosselin, Carolyn Potter, William 
Clifford.
Front row, l. to r. Eliza Chase, Alli Guild, Zeira Lei Bercasio, 
Lilly-Ann Cowing.



HANNAFORD  HELPS  SCHOOLS 
Thanks to all of you who helped support 

this program; as a result, we’ve just 
received a check in the amount of 

$225.00. This money will go towards a 
special spring program for our students. 

Monday we explored the "Safari Box" that was borrowed from the Audubon 
Society. Students explored the Fox during science class. They were able to touch 
the fox pelt, look at tracks, and a skull. We read a story about a Fox and then each 

student made their own clever Fox puppet !!

*Gilsland Farm in Falmouth is a beautiful Audubon facility with great hiking trails!!

Lilly-Ann and Ethan examine the fox pelt. Lilly-Ann shows off her fox puppet.

KINDERGARTEN  NEWS

Mark your calendars now for our annual, 
all-school spring concert, scheduled for 
Thursday, June 1st, beginning at 6pm. 

You won’t want to miss it!



 YARD SALE TIME HAS ARRIVED 
APRIL 29, from 8am to noon at Edgecomb Eddy School 

The cost to rent a table has just dropped to $10.  A table will not be guaranteed until we receive 
your payment. Please come with your money and commitment; Mrs. Reid has the sign-up sheet in the 
office.  

Advertisement will start in March and continue to the day of the sale.   

Set up time:  6 am to 8 am 

Rain, Shine or Wind - nothing will stop us now! Location will be weather-dependent. 

 All proceeds from the table rentals go to our Parent-Teacher Club, which  
benefits the school. If paying by check, please make it out to Edgecomb PTC.

Edgecomb Eddy Families,

Lighthouse Learning Center would like to offer an after school program for families at Edgecomb Eddy.  
If there is enough interest, the program would start September 2017.  The program would offer the 
following:

• Hours: Dismissal-5:00 pm 

• Rate:  $15 per day, $20 on early release day, families are able to pick a schedule that best suits their 
needs, one, two, up to all five days.  

• We will offer trips to the Boothbay YMCA for activities for families who are interested.  I will pick 
up children at first dismissal and will return to Edgecomb Eddy when the last event is done 
(generally around 4:30 pm).  Parents will be responsible for signing their children up for activities 
and any cost that may occur.    

• Horseback lessons, at Burke’s Island Farm, will be available for anyone who is interested and again 
we will provide transportation.  

• We will offer a Robotic class one day a week and children will have free time to work with the 
robots during the week.  

• Excellent ratios of staff to children to insure that children are well supervised.  Program will be 
licensed by the Department of Health and Human Services and staff will have proper background 
checks.  

• While at the after school program children will have the opportunity to play outside as well as 
indoor activities like crafts, games, Lego, etc.   

We currently offer an after school program at Boothbay Region Elementary School.  Check out our 
Facebook page (after school program albums) to see all that we offer.  If you are interested in enrolling your 
child into this after school program, please call Kimberly at 350-4200.  We would like to know if there is 
enough interest soon so we can let parents know if this is a program we can offer at Edgecomb Eddy in the 
fall.    

Thank you, 
Kimberly Hilgendorf


